From: Melissa Marquez <m8276354@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday November 13, 2020 10:05 AM

Sent: Friday, November 13, 2020 10:06 AM
To: PublicComment-AutoResponse

Cc: Tornek, Terry; Hampton, Tyron; mcaustin@cityofpasadena.net; Kennedy, John; Masuda,

Gene; Gordo, Victor; Madison, Steve; Wilson, Andy

Subject: Please Support the Men, Women and Leadership of the Pasadena Police Department

CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you **know** the content is safe. Report phish using the Phish Alert Button. <u>Learn more...</u>.

Dear Pasadena Friends and Neighbors,

We want the men and women and leadership of the Pasadena Police Department who put on the uniform each and every day to know how much they are valued and appreciated. A special thanks to Pasadena Police Chief John Perez and his leadership team and the City Manager and CEO Steve Mermell for their extraordinary work, caring, time and attention to detail. Perez and Mermell are two thoughtful, caring, and compassionate leaders that lead an extremely talented team of employees for the betterment of Pasadena, and Pasadena is lucky to have them!

We know their job is not easy, and the risks encountered daily to be perfect are limitless. Their decisions are often made in the blink of an eye and those results are scrutinized in the court of public opinion. We know no Police Officer in Pasadena wants to bring harm or disrespect to anyone they encounter nor to themselves, family or department.

As members of the community, businesses, and residents, we know that our men and women Police Officers can never be perfect, but excellence is their goal. We also understand that they risk their own lives constantly coming across those that want to do us harm and selflessly trade their safety for ours. Is this because of a paycheck and job only? Hardly, it is because of their love for providing superlative service and sworn love and duty for the city and their profession. We are grateful for these peace officers and for the Pasadena Police Department's leadership who work hard to keep each and every one of them safe from harm.

Thank you, Pasadena Police Officers and Association, thank you Chief John Perez, and thank you City Manager Steve Mermell.

Law enforcement in Pasadena and from all around needs our support. Did you know our own Pasadena Police Officers Association was one of the first to denounce the horrific killing of George Floyd months ago and sent a widely known press release?

Your Pasadena Police Officers and leadership wants to and does do it better and cleaner than anyone else. They are a highly trained, diverse, experienced, and caring group of professionals. They rely on the support of the community and elected officials to be effective in doing so.

You will not be forgotten, and we thank you for your service!

From:

Steve Bedoya <sjbedoya@aol.com>

Sent:

Friday, November 13, 2020 12:40 AM

To:

PublicComment-AutoResponse

Cc:

Tornek, Terry; Hampton, Tyron; mcaustin@cityofpasadena.net; Kennedy, John; Masuda,

Gene; Gordo, Victor; Madison, Steve; Wilson, Andy

Subject:

Please Support the Men, Women and Leadership of the Pasadena Police Department

CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe. Report phish using the Phish Alert Button. Learn

more...<https://mydoit.cityofpasadena.net/sp?id=kb_article_view&sysparm_article=KB0010263>.

Dear Pasadena Friends and Neighbors,

We want the men and women and leadership of the Pasadena Police Department who put on the uniform each and every day to know how much they are valued and appreciated. A special thanks to Pasadena Police Chief John Perez and his leadership team and the City Manager and CEO Steve Mermell for their extraordinary work, caring, time and attention to detail. Perez and Mermell are two thoughtful, caring, and compassionate leaders that lead an extremely talented team of employees for the betterment of Pasadena, and Pasadena is lucky to have them!

We know their job is not easy, and the risks encountered daily to be perfect are limitless. Their decisions are often made in the blink of an eye and those results are scrutinized in the court of public opinion. We know no Police Officer in Pasadena wants to bring harm or disrespect to anyone they encounter nor to themselves, family or department.

As members of the community, businesses, and residents, we know that our men and women Police Officers can never be perfect, but excellence is their goal. We also understand that they risk their own lives constantly coming across those that want to do us harm and selflessly trade their safety for ours. Is this because of a paycheck and job only? Hardly, it is because of their love for providing superlative service and sworn love and duty for the city and their profession. We are grateful for these peace officers and for the Pasadena Police Department's leadership who work hard to keep each and every one of them safe from harm.

Thank you, Pasadena Police Officers and Association, thank you Chief John Perez, and thank you City Manager Steve Mermell.

Law enforcement in Pasadena and from all around needs our support. Did you know our own Pasadena Police Officers Association was one of the first to denounce the horrific killing of George Floyd months ago and sent a widely known press release?

Your Pasadena Police Officers and leadership wants to and does do it better and cleaner than anyone else. They are a highly trained, diverse, experienced, and caring group of professionals. They rely on the support of the community and elected officials to be effective in doing so.

You will not be forgotten, and we thank you for your service!

From:

Tina Lemos <tinalemos0731@gmail.com>

Sent:

Saturday, November 14, 2020 3:53 PM

To:

PublicComment-AutoResponse

Cc:

Tornek, Terry; Hampton, Tyron; mcaustin@cityofpasadena.net; Kennedy, John; Masuda,

Gene; Gordo, Victor; Madison, Steve; Wilson, Andy

Subject:

Please Support the Men, Women and Leadership of the Pasadena Police Department

CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe. Report phish using the Phish Alert Button. Learn

more...https://mydoit.cityofpasadena.net/sp?id=kb_article_view&sysparm_article=KB0010263.

Dear Pasadena Friends and Neighbors,

We want the men and women and leadership of the Pasadena Police Department who put on the uniform each and every day to know how much they are valued and appreciated. A special thanks to Pasadena Police Chief John Perez and his leadership team and the City Manager and CEO Steve Mermell for their extraordinary work, caring, time and attention to detail. Perez and Mermell are two thoughtful, caring, and compassionate leaders that lead an extremely talented team of employees for the betterment of Pasadena, and Pasadena is lucky to have them!

We know their job is not easy, and the risks encountered daily to be perfect are limitless. Their decisions are often made in the blink of an eye and those results are scrutinized in the court of public opinion. We know no Police Officer in Pasadena wants to bring harm or disrespect to anyone they encounter nor to themselves, family or department.

As members of the community, businesses, and residents, we know that our men and women Police Officers can never be perfect, but excellence is their goal. We also understand that they risk their own lives constantly coming across those that want to do us harm and selflessly trade their safety for ours. Is this because of a paycheck and job only? Hardly, it is because of their love for providing superlative service and sworn love and duty for the city and their profession. We are grateful for these peace officers and for the Pasadena Police Department's leadership who work hard to keep each and every one of them safe from harm.

Thank you, Pasadena Police Officers and Association, thank you Chief John Perez, and thank you City Manager Steve Mermell.

Law enforcement in Pasadena and from all around needs our support. Did you know our own Pasadena Police Officers Association was one of the first to denounce the horrific killing of George Floyd months ago and sent a widely known press release?

Your Pasadena Police Officers and leadership wants to and does do it better and cleaner than anyone else. They are a highly trained, diverse, experienced, and caring group of professionals. They rely on the support of the community and elected officials to be effective in doing so.

You will not be forgotten, and we thank you for your service!

From:

Edie Chilcutt <ediechilcutt@icloud.com>

Sent:

Monday, November 16, 2020 10:52 AM

To:

PublicComment-AutoResponse

Cc:

Tornek, Terry; Hampton, Tyron; mcaustin@cityofpasadena.net; Kennedy, John; Masuda,

Gene; Gordo, Victor; Madison, Steve; Wilson, Andy

Subject:

Please Support the Men, Women and Leadership of the Pasadena Police Department

CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe. Report phish using the Phish Alert Button. Learn

more...https://mydoit.cityofpasadena.net/sp?id=kb_article_view&sysparm_article=KB0010263.

Dear Pasadena Friends and Neighbors,

We want the men and women and leadership of the Pasadena Police Department who put on the uniform each and every day to know how much they are valued and appreciated. A special thanks to Pasadena Police Chief John Perez and his leadership team and the City Manager and CEO Steve Mermell for their extraordinary work, caring, time and attention to detail. Perez and Mermell are two thoughtful, caring, and compassionate leaders that lead an extremely talented team of employees for the betterment of Pasadena, and Pasadena is lucky to have them!

We know their job is not easy, and the risks encountered daily to be perfect are limitless. Their decisions are often made in the blink of an eye and those results are scrutinized in the court of public opinion. We know no Police Officer in Pasadena wants to bring harm or disrespect to anyone they encounter nor to themselves, family or department.

As members of the community, businesses, and residents, we know that our men and women Police Officers can never be perfect, but excellence is their goal. We also understand that they risk their own lives constantly coming across those that want to do us harm and selflessly trade their safety for ours. Is this because of a paycheck and job only? Hardly, it is because of their love for providing superlative service and sworn love and duty for the city and their profession. We are grateful for these peace officers and for the Pasadena Police Department's leadership who work hard to keep each and every one of them safe from harm.

Thank you, Pasadena Police Officers and Association, thank you Chief John Perez, and thank you City Manager Steve Mermell.

Law enforcement in Pasadena and from all around needs our support. Did you know our own Pasadena Police Officers Association was one of the first to denounce the horrific killing of George Floyd months ago and sent a widely known press release?

Your Pasadena Police Officers and leadership wants to and does do it better and cleaner than anyone else. They are a highly trained, diverse, experienced, and caring group of professionals. They rely on the support of the community and elected officials to be effective in doing so.

You will not be forgotten, and we thank you for your service!

From: SALCEDO Ruben (SAFRAN CABIN) < ruben.salcedo@safrangroup.com>

Sent: Monday, November 16, 2020 10:54 AM

To: PublicComment-AutoResponse

Cc: Tornek, Terry; Hampton, Tyron; mcaustin@cityofpasadena.net; Kennedy, John; Masuda,

Gene; Gordo, Victor; Madison, Steve; Wilson, Andy

Subject: Please Support the Men, Women and Leadership of the Pasadena Police Department

CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you **know** the content is safe. Report phish using the Phish Alert Button. <u>Learn more...</u>.

Dear Pasadena Friends and Neighbors,

We want the men and women and leadership of the Pasadena Police Department who put on the uniform each and every day to know how much they are valued and appreciated. A special thanks to Pasadena Police Chief John Perez and his leadership team and the City Manager and CEO Steve Mermell for their extraordinary work, caring, time and attention to detail. Perez and Mermell are two thoughtful, caring, and compassionate leaders that lead an extremely talented team of employees for the betterment of Pasadena, and Pasadena is lucky to have them!

We know their job is not easy, and the risks encountered daily to be perfect are limitless. Their decisions are often made in the blink of an eye and those results are scrutinized in the court of public opinion. We know no Police Officer in Pasadena wants to bring harm or disrespect to anyone they encounter nor to themselves, family or department.

As members of the community, businesses, and residents, we know that our men and women Police Officers can never be perfect, but excellence is their goal. We also understand that they risk their own lives constantly coming across those that want to do us harm and selflessly trade their safety for ours. Is this because of a paycheck and job only? Hardly, it is because of their love for providing superlative service and sworn love and duty for the city and their profession. We are grateful for these peace officers and for the Pasadena Police Department's leadership who work hard to keep each and every one of them safe from harm.

Thank you, Pasadena Police Officers and Association, thank you Chief John Perez, and thank you City Manager Steve Mermell.

Law enforcement in Pasadena and from all around needs our support. Did you know our own Pasadena Police Officers Association was one of the first to denounce the horrific killing of George Floyd months ago and sent a widely known press release?

Your Pasadena Police Officers and leadership wants to and does do it better and cleaner than anyone else. They are a highly trained, diverse, experienced, and caring group of professionals. They rely on the support of the community and elected officials to be effective in doing so.

You will not be forgotten, and we thank you for your service!

| Sincerely | | | |
|-----------|------|------|--|
| | | | |

Ruben Salcedo

Director of Sales I Cabin Galleys Division

NEW

EMAIL: <u>Ruben.Salcedo@safrangroup.com</u>
Office <u>+1 714 861 7300</u> • Cell <u>+1 626 644</u>
6656 •
F <u>+1 714 459 8106</u>

17311 Nichols Lane
Huntington Beach - CA - 92647, United States
of America

www.Safran-Cabin.com

#

"Ce courriel et les documents qui lui sont joints peuvent contenir des informations confidentielles, être soumis aux règlementations relatives au contrôle des exportations ou ayant un caractère privé. S'ils ne vous sont pas destinés, nous vous signalons qu'il est strictement interdit de les divulguer, de les reproduire ou d'en utiliser de quelque manière que ce soit le contenu. Toute exportation ou réexportation non autorisée est interdite Si ce message vous a été transmis par erreur, merci d'en informer l'expéditeur et de supprimer immédiatement de votre système informatique ce courriel ainsi que tous les documents qui y sont attachés."

"This e-mail and any attached documents may contain confidential or proprietary information and may be subject to export control laws and regulations. If you are not the intended recipient, you are notified that any dissemination, copying of this e-mail and any attachments thereto or use of their contents by any means whatsoever is strictly prohibited. Unauthorized export or re-export is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please advise the sender immediately and delete this e-mail and all attached documents from your computer system."

#

From: Mitchell Chilcutt <mchilcutt@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Monday, November 16, 2020 10:54 AM

To: PublicComment-AutoResponse

Cc: Tornek, Terry; Hampton, Tyron; mcaustin@cityofpasadena.net; Kennedy, John; Masuda,

Gene; Gordo, Victor; Madison, Steve; Wilson, Andy

Subject: Please Support the Men, Women and Leadership of the Pasadena Police Department

CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe. Report phish using the Phish Alert Button. Learn

 $more... < https://mydoit.cityofpasadena.net/sp?id=kb_article_view\&sysparm_article=KB0010263>.$

Dear Pasadena Friends and Neighbors,

We want the men and women and leadership of the Pasadena Police Department who put on the uniform each and every day to know how much they are valued and appreciated. A special thanks to Pasadena Police Chief John Perez and his leadership team and the City Manager and CEO Steve Mermell for their extraordinary work, caring, time and attention to detail. Perez and Mermell are two thoughtful, caring, and compassionate leaders that lead an extremely talented team of employees for the betterment of Pasadena, and Pasadena is lucky to have them!

We know their job is not easy, and the risks encountered daily to be perfect are limitless. Their decisions are often made in the blink of an eye and those results are scrutinized in the court of public opinion. We know no Police Officer in Pasadena wants to bring harm or disrespect to anyone they encounter nor to themselves, family or department.

As members of the community, businesses, and residents, we know that our men and women Police Officers can never be perfect, but excellence is their goal. We also understand that they risk their own lives constantly coming across those that want to do us harm and selflessly trade their safety for ours. Is this because of a paycheck and job only? Hardly, it is because of their love for providing superlative service and sworn love and duty for the city and their profession. We are grateful for these peace officers and for the Pasadena Police Department's leadership who work hard to keep each and every one of them safe from harm.

Thank you, Pasadena Police Officers and Association, thank you Chief John Perez, and thank you City Manager Steve Mermell.

Law enforcement in Pasadena and from all around needs our support. Did you know our own Pasadena Police Officers Association was one of the first to denounce the horrific killing of George Floyd months ago and sent a widely known press release?

Your Pasadena Police Officers and leadership wants to and does do it better and cleaner than anyone else. They are a highly trained, diverse, experienced, and caring group of professionals. They rely on the support of the community and elected officials to be effective in doing so.

You will not be forgotten, and we thank you for your service!

Sent from my iPad

From:

Mitchell Chilcutt <mchilcutt@sbcglobal.net>

Sent:

Monday, November 16, 2020 10:54 AM

To:

PublicComment-AutoResponse

Cc:

Tornek, Terry; Hampton, Tyron; mcaustin@cityofpasadena.net; Kennedy, John; Masuda,

Gene; Gordo, Victor; Madison, Steve; Wilson, Andy

Subject:

Please Support the Men, Women and Leadership of the Pasadena Police Department

CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe. Report phish using the Phish Alert Button. Learn

more...https://mydoit.cityofpasadena.net/sp?id=kb_article_view&sysparm_article=KB0010263.

Dear Pasadena Friends and Neighbors,

We want the men and women and leadership of the Pasadena Police Department who put on the uniform each and every day to know how much they are valued and appreciated. A special thanks to Pasadena Police Chief John Perez and his leadership team and the City Manager and CEO Steve Mermell for their extraordinary work, caring, time and attention to detail. Perez and Mermell are two thoughtful, caring, and compassionate leaders that lead an extremely talented team of employees for the betterment of Pasadena, and Pasadena is lucky to have them!

We know their job is not easy, and the risks encountered daily to be perfect are limitless. Their decisions are often made in the blink of an eye and those results are scrutinized in the court of public opinion. We know no Police Officer in Pasadena wants to bring harm or disrespect to anyone they encounter nor to themselves, family or department.

As members of the community, businesses, and residents, we know that our men and women Police Officers can never be perfect, but excellence is their goal. We also understand that they risk their own lives constantly coming across those that want to do us harm and selflessly trade their safety for ours. Is this because of a paycheck and job only? Hardly, it is because of their love for providing superlative service and sworn love and duty for the city and their profession. We are grateful for these peace officers and for the Pasadena Police Department's leadership who work hard to keep each and every one of them safe from harm.

Thank you, Pasadena Police Officers and Association, thank you Chief John Perez, and thank you City Manager Steve Mermell.

Law enforcement in Pasadena and from all around needs our support. Did you know our own Pasadena Police Officers Association was one of the first to denounce the horrific killing of George Floyd months ago and sent a widely known press release?

Your Pasadena Police Officers and leadership wants to and does do it better and cleaner than anyone else. They are a highly trained, diverse, experienced, and caring group of professionals. They rely on the support of the community and elected officials to be effective in doing so.

You will not be forgotten, and we thank you for your service!

Sent from my iPad

From: JOSEPH GRAY <chargerfan.gray@icloud.com>

Sent: Monday, November 16, 2020 10:55 AM

To: PublicComment-AutoResponse

Cc: Tornek, Terry; Hampton, Tyron; mcaustin@cityofpasadena.net; Kennedy, John; Masuda,

Gene; Gordo, Victor; Madison, Steve; Wilson, Andy

Subject: Please Support the Men, Women and Leadership of the Pasadena Police Department

CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe. Report phish using the Phish Alert Button. Learn

 $more... < https://mydoit.cityofpasadena.net/sp?id=kb_article_view\&sysparm_article=KB0010263>.$

Dear Pasadena Friends and Neighbors,

We want the men and women and leadership of the Pasadena Police Department who put on the uniform each and every day to know how much they are valued and appreciated. A special thanks to Pasadena Police Chief John Perez and his leadership team and the City Manager and CEO Steve Mermell for their extraordinary work, caring, time and attention to detail. Perez and Mermell are two thoughtful, caring, and compassionate leaders that lead an extremely talented team of employees for the betterment of Pasadena, and Pasadena is lucky to have them!

We know their job is not easy, and the risks encountered daily to be perfect are limitless. Their decisions are often made in the blink of an eye and those results are scrutinized in the court of public opinion. We know no Police Officer in Pasadena wants to bring harm or disrespect to anyone they encounter nor to themselves, family or department.

As members of the community, businesses, and residents, we know that our men and women Police Officers can never be perfect, but excellence is their goal. We also understand that they risk their own lives constantly coming across those that want to do us harm and selflessly trade their safety for ours. Is this because of a paycheck and job only? Hardly, it is because of their love for providing superlative service and sworn love and duty for the city and their profession. We are grateful for these peace officers and for the Pasadena Police Department's leadership who work hard to keep each and every one of them safe from harm.

Thank you, Pasadena Police Officers and Association, thank you Chief John Perez, and thank you City Manager Steve Mermell.

Law enforcement in Pasadena and from all around needs our support. Did you know our own Pasadena Police Officers Association was one of the first to denounce the horrific killing of George Floyd months ago and sent a widely known press release?

Your Pasadena Police Officers and leadership wants to and does do it better and cleaner than anyone else. They are a highly trained, diverse, experienced, and caring group of professionals. They rely on the support of the community and elected officials to be effective in doing so.

You will not be forgotten, and we thank you for your service!

From:

Christine Pando <candc88@gmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, November 16, 2020 10:56 AM

To:

PublicComment-AutoResponse

Cc:

Tornek, Terry; Hampton, Tyron; mcaustin@cityofpasadena.net; Kennedy, John; Masuda,

Gene; Gordo, Victor; Madison, Steve; Wilson, Andy

Subject:

Please Support the Men, Women and Leadership of the Pasadena Police Department

CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe. Report phish using the Phish Alert Button. Learn

more...more...more...

Dear Pasadena Friends and Neighbors,

We want the men and women and leadership of the Pasadena Police Department who put on the uniform each and every day to know how much they are valued and appreciated. A special thanks to Pasadena Police Chief John Perez and his leadership team and the City Manager and CEO Steve Mermell for their extraordinary work, caring, time and attention to detail. Perez and Mermell are two thoughtful, caring, and compassionate leaders that lead an extremely talented team of employees for the betterment of Pasadena, and Pasadena is lucky to have them!

We know their job is not easy, and the risks encountered daily to be perfect are limitless. Their decisions are often made in the blink of an eye and those results are scrutinized in the court of public opinion. We know no Police Officer in Pasadena wants to bring harm or disrespect to anyone they encounter nor to themselves, family or department.

As members of the community, businesses, and residents, we know that our men and women Police Officers can never be perfect, but excellence is their goal. We also understand that they risk their own lives constantly coming across those that want to do us harm and selflessly trade their safety for ours. Is this because of a paycheck and job only? Hardly, it is because of their love for providing superlative service and sworn love and duty for the city and their profession. We are grateful for these peace officers and for the Pasadena Police Department's leadership who work hard to keep each and every one of them safe from harm.

Thank you, Pasadena Police Officers and Association, thank you Chief John Perez, and thank you City Manager Steve Mermell.

Law enforcement in Pasadena and from all around needs our support. Did you know our own Pasadena Police Officers Association was one of the first to denounce the horrific killing of George Floyd months ago and sent a widely known press release?

Your Pasadena Police Officers and leadership wants to and does do it better and cleaner than anyone else. They are a highly trained, diverse, experienced, and caring group of professionals. They rely on the support of the community and elected officials to be effective in doing so.

You will not be forgotten, and we thank you for your service!

Christine Pando

From:

Julie Farino <julesa818@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Monday, November 16, 2020 10:57 AM

To:

PublicComment-AutoResponse

Cc:

Tornek, Terry; Hampton, Tyron; mcaustin@cityofpasadena.net; Kennedy, John; Masuda,

Gene; Gordo, Victor; Madison, Steve; Wilson, Andy

Subject:

Please Support the Men, Women and Leadership of the Pasadena Police Department

CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe. Report phish using the Phish Alert Button. Learn

 $more... < https://mydoit.cityofpasadena.net/sp?id=kb_article_view \& sysparm_article=KB0010263>.$

Dear Pasadena Friends and Neighbors,

We want the men and women and leadership of the Pasadena Police Department who put on the uniform each and every day to know how much they are valued and appreciated. A special thanks to Pasadena Police Chief John Perez and his leadership team and the City Manager and CEO Steve Mermell for their extraordinary work, caring, time and attention to detail. Perez and Mermell are two thoughtful, caring, and compassionate leaders that lead an extremely talented team of employees for the betterment of Pasadena, and Pasadena is lucky to have them!

We know their job is not easy, and the risks encountered daily to be perfect are limitless. Their decisions are often made in the blink of an eye and those results are scrutinized in the court of public opinion. We know no Police Officer in Pasadena wants to bring harm or disrespect to anyone they encounter nor to themselves, family or department.

As members of the community, businesses, and residents, we know that our men and women Police Officers can never be perfect, but excellence is their goal. We also understand that they risk their own lives constantly coming across those that want to do us harm and selflessly trade their safety for ours. Is this because of a paycheck and job only? Hardly, it is because of their love for providing superlative service and sworn love and duty for the city and their profession. We are grateful for these peace officers and for the Pasadena Police Department's leadership who work hard to keep each and every one of them safe from harm.

Thank you, Pasadena Police Officers and Association, thank you Chief John Perez, and thank you City Manager Steve Mermell.

Law enforcement in Pasadena and from all around needs our support. Did you know our own Pasadena Police Officers Association was one of the first to denounce the horrific killing of George Floyd months ago and sent a widely known press release?

Your Pasadena Police Officers and leadership wants to and does do it better and cleaner than anyone else. They are a highly trained, diverse, experienced, and caring group of professionals. They rely on the support of the community and elected officials to be effective in doing so.

You will not be forgotten, and we thank you for your service!

From: Nicole Hernandez < nichernandez 88@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, November 16, 2020 10:58 AM

To: PublicComment-AutoResponse

Cc: Tornek, Terry; Hampton, Tyron; mcaustin@cityofpasadena.net; Kennedy, John; Masuda,

Gene; Gordo, Victor; Madison, Steve; Wilson, Andy

Subject: Please Support the Men, Women and Leadership of the Pasadena Police Department

CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe. Report phish using the Phish Alert Button. Learn

more...https://mydoit.cityofpasadena.net/sp?id=kb_article_view&sysparm_article=KB0010263.

Dear Pasadena Friends and Neighbors,

We want the men and women and leadership of the Pasadena Police Department who put on the uniform each and every day to know how much they are valued and appreciated. A special thanks to Pasadena Police Chief John Perez and his leadership team and the City Manager and CEO Steve Mermell for their extraordinary work, caring, time and attention to detail. Perez and Mermell are two thoughtful, caring, and compassionate leaders that lead an extremely talented team of employees for the betterment of Pasadena, and Pasadena is lucky to have them!

We know their job is not easy, and the risks encountered daily to be perfect are limitless. Their decisions are often made in the blink of an eye and those results are scrutinized in the court of public opinion. We know no Police Officer in Pasadena wants to bring harm or disrespect to anyone they encounter nor to themselves, family or department.

As members of the community, businesses, and residents, we know that our men and women Police Officers can never be perfect, but excellence is their goal. We also understand that they risk their own lives constantly coming across those that want to do us harm and selflessly trade their safety for ours. Is this because of a paycheck and job only? Hardly, it is because of their love for providing superlative service and sworn love and duty for the city and their profession. We are grateful for these peace officers and for the Pasadena Police Department's leadership who work hard to keep each and every one of them safe from harm.

Thank you, Pasadena Police Officers and Association, thank you Chief John Perez, and thank you City Manager Steve Mermell.

Law enforcement in Pasadena and from all around needs our support. Did you know our own Pasadena Police Officers Association was one of the first to denounce the horrific killing of George Floyd months ago and sent a widely known press release?

Your Pasadena Police Officers and leadership wants to and does do it better and cleaner than anyone else. They are a highly trained, diverse, experienced, and caring group of professionals. They rely on the support of the community and elected officials to be effective in doing so.

You will not be forgotten, and we thank you for your service!

From: Raul Solis <coachsolis10@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 16, 2020 11:02 AM

To: PublicComment-AutoResponse

Cc: Tornek, Terry; Hampton, Tyron; mcaustin@cityofpasadena.net; Kennedy, John; Masuda,

Gene; Gordo, Victor; Madison, Steve; Wilson, Andy

Subject: Please Support the Men, Women and Leadership of the Pasadena Police Department

CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you **know** the content is safe. Report phish using the Phish Alert Button. <u>Learn more...</u>.

Dear Pasadena Friends and Neighbors,

We want the men and women and leadership of the Pasadena Police Department who put on the uniform each and every day to know how much they are valued and appreciated. A special thanks to Pasadena Police Chief John Perez and his leadership team and the City Manager and CEO Steve Mermell for their extraordinary work, caring, time and attention to detail. Perez and Mermell are two thoughtful, caring, and compassionate leaders that lead an extremely talented team of employees for the betterment of Pasadena, and Pasadena is lucky to have them!

We know their job is not easy, and the risks encountered daily to be perfect are limitless. Their decisions are often made in the blink of an eye and those results are scrutinized in the court of public opinion. We know no Police Officer in Pasadena wants to bring harm or disrespect to anyone they encounter nor to themselves, family or department.

As members of the community, businesses, and residents, we know that our men and women Police Officers can never be perfect, but excellence is their goal. We also understand that they risk their own lives constantly coming across those that want to do us harm and selflessly trade their safety for ours. Is this because of a paycheck and job only? Hardly, it is because of their love for providing superlative service and sworn love and duty for the city and their profession. We are grateful for these peace officers and for the Pasadena Police Department's leadership who work hard to keep each and every one of them safe from harm.

Thank you, Pasadena Police Officers and Association, thank you Chief John Perez, and thank you City Manager Steve Mermell.

Law enforcement in Pasadena and from all around needs our support. Did you know our own Pasadena Police Officers Association was one of the first to denounce the horrific killing of George Floyd months ago and sent a widely known press release?

Your Pasadena Police Officers and leadership wants to and does do it better and cleaner than anyone else. They are a highly trained, diverse, experienced, and caring group of professionals. They rely on the support of the community and elected officials to be effective in doing so.

You will not be forgotten, and we thank you for your service!

From:
Lilybeth Karganilla <lilybeth.karganilla@gmail.com>
Monday Nevershard Cooperation

Monday, November 16, 2020 11:03 AM

To: PublicComment-AutoResponse

Cc: Tornek, Terry; Hampton, Tyron; mcaustin@cityofpasadena.net; Kennedy, John; Masuda,

Gene; Gordo, Victor; Madison, Steve; Wilson, Andy

Subject: Please Support the Men, Women and Leadership of the Pasadena Police Department

CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe. Report phish using the Phish Alert Button. Learn

more...<https://mydoit.cityofpasadena.net/sp?id=kb_article_view&sysparm_article=KB0010263>.

Dear Pasadena Friends and Neighbors,

We want the men and women and leadership of the Pasadena Police Department who put on the uniform each and every day to know how much they are valued and appreciated. A special thanks to Pasadena Police Chief John Perez and his leadership team and the City Manager and CEO Steve Mermell for their extraordinary work, caring, time and attention to detail. Perez and Mermell are two thoughtful, caring, and compassionate leaders that lead an extremely talented team of employees for the betterment of Pasadena, and Pasadena is lucky to have them!

We know their job is not easy, and the risks encountered daily to be perfect are limitless. Their decisions are often made in the blink of an eye and those results are scrutinized in the court of public opinion. We know no Police Officer in Pasadena wants to bring harm or disrespect to anyone they encounter nor to themselves, family or department.

As members of the community, businesses, and residents, we know that our men and women Police Officers can never be perfect, but excellence is their goal. We also understand that they risk their own lives constantly coming across those that want to do us harm and selflessly trade their safety for ours. Is this because of a paycheck and job only? Hardly, it is because of their love for providing superlative service and sworn love and duty for the city and their profession. We are grateful for these peace officers and for the Pasadena Police Department's leadership who work hard to keep each and every one of them safe from harm.

Thank you, Pasadena Police Officers and Association, thank you Chief John Perez, and thank you City Manager Steve Mermell.

Law enforcement in Pasadena and from all around needs our support. Did you know our own Pasadena Police Officers Association was one of the first to denounce the horrific killing of George Floyd months ago and sent a widely known press release?

Your Pasadena Police Officers and leadership wants to and does do it better and cleaner than anyone else. They are a highly trained, diverse, experienced, and caring group of professionals. They rely on the support of the community and elected officials to be effective in doing so.

You will not be forgotten, and we thank you for your service!